
St Jude’s Newsletter  
Week Ending 3

rd
 March 2017 

“A Christian Community nurturing and inspiring each individual” 

ATTENDANCE 
 

Attendance figures for the week ending 17th February 
were; 
 

Y1 97.8%  
Y2 95.1% 
Y3 93.1% 
Y4 94.8% 
Y5 96.4% 
Y6 95.8% 
 

Year 1 may wear non uniform on Friday 10th March 
for having the highest attendance. 

Well Done! 
 

PUNCTUALITY 
 

Punctuality figures for the week ending 17th February 
were; 
 

YR 5     
Y1 4  
Y2 3 
Y3 6 
Y4 1 
Y5 2 
Y6 5 
 

Year 4 may wear non uniform on Friday 10th March 
for being the most punctual class.  

Well Done! 
 

100% INDIVIDUAL ATTENDANCE & 
PUNCTUALITY DRAW 

 

148 children achieved 100% attendance and no late 
marks last week and were entered into a draw to win 
flowers. The lucky winners this week are; 
 

James Fitzgerald 
Joe Mulligan 

Victoria Mpemba 
    

   

SAINSBURY’S ACTIVE KIDS VOUCHERS 
 

Once again, we are collecting Sainsbury’s  
Active Kids vouchers.   
There is a box in the school hall where children are 
able to post vouchers.  
 

 

SCHOOL OFFICE OPEN HOURS 
 

Please note: The school office opens at 8.45am and 
closes at 4.15pm. Enquiries will only be dealt with 
between these times. 
 
 

WORLD BOOK DAY 
 

Thank you to all the children who came to 
school dressed as book characters on  
Thursday.  The children, as always, looked 
fantastic. A big thank you also goes to all 
our parents who took the time to make or  
sort out their child’s costume.  
 
Our class winners were: 
YN Paulina (Tiger who came to Tea) and Amelia 
(Little Bo Peep) 
YR Hunter (Horrid Henry) and Louie (Mary Poppins) 
Y1 Luke (Dear Zoo) and Dawid (Alice in 
Wonderland) 
Y2 Zuzanna (Puss in Boots) and Imogen (The Day 
the Crayons Came Home) 
Y3 Ryley (Diary of a Wimpy Kid) 
Y4 Leighton (Superman) 
Y5 Alfie (Fantastic Beasts and Where to Find Them) 
Y6 Joly (The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe) 
 
Each of our winners has been presented with a book 
at assembly today.  
 
Donations amounted to £69 and this will be donated 
to Book Aid International. Thank you. 

 
 

CHOIR 
 

 

Choir practice has now restarted and will take place 
on Tuesday and Thursday after school. 

 

 

GOLDEN BOOK ACHIEVERS 
 

YR Ruby Fox     

Y1 Gary Birch 

Y2 Joshua Greyo 

Y3 Shannon Doherty 

Y4 Amelia Creegan  

Y5  Michaela Govan 

Y6 Amelia Ainscough 

Well done to all this week’s Achievers! 
 

 

NUT FREE SCHOOL 
 
We have some children in school with severe nut 
allergies. Therefore, we are a nut free school.  
Children must not bring any snacks or lunch box 
food that contains nuts.   
 


